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Mr. Verbick

I am writing to voice my support for I/O Gaming Bar, I hope this helps you make your decision at the upcoming
ALRC meeting. I am 25 and have lived downtown Madison for the past 7 years, and have been longing for a
barcade. I have visited several similar establishments in  Chicago, Portland OR, and Grand Rapids MI, and have
always had pleasant experiences. In my opinion I/O will be a great addition to the near east side, and could
potentially turn into a regional destination.

Thank you for your time,

Alex Wincapaw


